
Dear Ms. Jafari, 

As an architecture student entering my final year at the University of Michigan, I am applying 
for your internship position for the fall semester. I’ve followed your design competitions with 
interest, particularly the award-winning NetLab Pavilion. 

This past year, I was part of a team that placed second in the Arch Out Loud competition, 
and I’m eager to grow in a design-forward firm like yours. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely,​
Dominic Hart 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


